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The Student Advisory Committee (SAC) will be working on the following items for the remainder of 
the academic year: 
- SAC Expectations and Standards - At the meeting, they discussed the addition of the 

following: being active, compassion, motivation and celebration.  All reps were asked to 
think about other possible expectations and standards to be added and to email them to the 
Chair, Vice Chair and Advisor. 

- ACT – The link to the ACT website was shared: CSCU - ACT: Enhancing Accessibility, Completion, 
and Talent.  Reps were asked to share and introduce this framework at their upcoming SGA 
campus meetings. 

- Student Survey – A goal is to develop a system-wide survey to all students (the focus is on 
student resources and experiences).  It was noted that more students may reply if there are 
incentives for completing the survey.  Please email any incentive ideas for completing the 
spring student system survey.  Ideas that were shared include food gift cards, SWAG from 
their campus/sweatshirts, and scholarship $. 

- SGA Meeting Dates - Email the dates to the Chair, Vice Chair and Advisor and indicate if they 
are virtual or in person.  SAC Leadership would like to schedule Spring meetings with each of 
the campus SGAs. 

 
Next meeting is from 12-1pm on December 6, 2024 VIRTUAL. 
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